
In response to the COVID19 pandemic, 
producers are increasingly turning to 
online sales as an option for the 2020 
growing season.  

Join us during this FREE webinar to 
learn how to continue to serve your 
customers through online sales. 
Several options will be shared to help 
you explore what platform might work 
for your farm. 

How do you keep your sales moving during the COVID19 Crisis?  

Online sales of course. Join us to learn options. 

If you have any questions, please contact Anna Adams at adams.2061@osu.edu. 

When: March 31, 2020 

Time: 12:00 PM-1:00 PM  
 

Join webinar at  

go.osu.edu/AgMadness  

and click on 

Enter The Arena. 


